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From: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal <justin.ly@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 7:53 AM


To: Howard Brown


Subject: Re: CVP consultation


Hi Howard,


Yes, P. eulachon should be on the species list. I responded to Garwin, Barb, Katrina, and Luke on their sp list


inquiry via email.


Thanks,


On Wed, Nov 28, 2018 at 7:14 AM Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Justin,


I left you a voicemail yesterday about the CVP consultation and the


trinity division. We should check in together on this. We have a


question about species list, is Pacific Eulachin on your species list


for trinity effects?


Howard


Sent from my iPhone


--
Justin Ly


North Coast Branch Supervisor


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


(707) 825-5154


(707) 496-7237 cell


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

